s.s. "JALAYAMUNA"

Mr. Joseph of Messrs. Scindia Steamships
(London) Ltd. informed me by telephone this
morning that he had been advised by his
principals in India that this vessel had been -

sold for breaking up on the 1lst May.

It is understood that the Publications
Department are requesting written confirmation
regarding this matter and Mr. Joseph will

reply to this when received.

Sl

15th May, 1959.
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